
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
CERTIFIED MAIL – RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED 
 
 
March 20, 2015 
 
 
Mr. Bradley F. Shamla 
Vice President, US Operations 
Enbridge Energy, LP 
7701 France Avenue South, Suite 600 
Edina, Minnesota 55435   
 

CPF 3-2010-5008H 
 
Dear Mr. Shamla: 
 
On July 28, 2010, the Pipeline and Hazardous Materials Safety Administration (PHMSA) 
issued to Enbridge Energy Partners, L.P. a Corrective Action Order in the above-referenced 
case.  This Order included a requirement to take corrective actions on your pipeline.  Based 
on our review of the documentation you provided, it has been determined that you have 
complied with the terms of this Order. 
 
Accordingly, this case is now closed and no further action is contemplated with respect to 
the matters involved in this case.  Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Allan C. Beshore 
Director, Central Region, OPS 
Pipeline and Hazardous Materials Safety Administration 
 
cc: Mr. Andrew J. Harrington, Enbridge, Inc. 
 Calgary, Alberta Canada 
 
 Mr. Jeffrey D. Wiese, Associate Administrator of Pipeline Safety 
 Washington, D.C. 


